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and (ONE or TWO)  parent(s)/grandparent(s)  WILL be               

            attending Riverbend’s Title 1 Math Night on   

                      Thursday, November 10, 2016. 

You, along with your child, will visit your                                        
child’s grade level, and eat pizza,  

any time between 5:30 and 6:30. 

We are asking each family to please RSVP so that we can accurately plan 

to have enough food for everyone.  PLEASE return the bottom portion of 

this letter to your child’s homeroom teacher by Monday, November 7th.  

Thank you.   

Family Math Night  

at  Riverbend Elementary  

Thursday, November 10th  from 5:30-6:30 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

Please join us Thursday, November 10th, for Family Math Night at Riverbend Elementary.             

It will be a great opportunity for families to learn more about the math their child does,            

see the ways math is taught here at school, and learn some games that families can play           

together at home to reinforce math concepts.  Pizza, chips and a drink will be provided            

free of charge. 

Child’s name 
_______________________________________  


